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 July 10, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear County Clerk: 
 
 
The California Energy Commission requests that you post the enclosed Notice of Intent 
to Adopt a Negative Declaration, pursuant to California Code of Regulations, Title 14, 
Section 15072.   
 
This provides public notice of the availability and public comment period for the Energy 
Commission’s Initial Study and proposed Negative Declaration for the proposed 2016 
revisions to the nonresidential lighting alteration provisions of the California Building 
Energy Efficiency Standards (California Code of Regulations, Title 24, Part 1,  
Chapter 10, and Part 6). 
 
Section 15072(d) requires the county clerk of each county to post this notice in their 
office within 24 hours of receipt for a period of at least 20 days. 
 
No posting fee may be charged for this mandatory requirement. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Peter Strait 
Building Standards Unit Supervisor 
(916) 654-2817 
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